
News from YWGSAA Caring Team (Dec 2009) 
 
The Caring Team visited Rev. C.C. Lee (李清詞牧師) at her home on 5 Dec 2009 and had 
a lunch gathering with Miss Fok Yu Hee (霍煦熙老師) on 12 Dec 2009.  Alumnae were 
pleased to catch up with their beloved teachers and listened to their sharing and words of 
wisdom.   
 
Please see more details in the 2010 January issue of the newsletter. Meanwhile, here are 
some happy photos taken. 
 

 
A photo with Rev Lee (李清詞牧師) on 5 Dec 2009 

 
Happy lunch with Miss Fok (霍煦熙老師) 




